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LOW WATER PRESSURE - TRAFFIC ADVISORY/ COMMON 

STREET CLOSURE 

 

Residents and businesses will experience low water pressure Tuesday, March 31, 2015 from 9:00 p.m. 

until 5:00 a.m. Wednesday, April 1, 2015 in the 800 block of Common Street to allow for the tie-in of 

the new Common Street water main.  The 800 block of Common Street will be closed to traffic 

beginning Tuesday, March 31, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. through Wednesday, April 1, 2015 at 6:00 a.m. 

 

This work is a part of the $183 million Sewerage & Water Board/FEMA funded waterline replacement 

program. 
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